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DECRIMINALISATION OF TERMINATION OF PREGNANCY: RCN MEMBERSHIP RESPONSE

The Royal College of Nursing (RCN) represents 
nurses, midwives and health care practitioners 
by promoting excellence in practice and shaping 
health policies.  The breadth and depth of health 
care provision in the 21st century, combined with 
our multicultural and diverse society, requires us 


